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Have a lovely Christmas!  
  
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

Dinner Money 
 
We have requested that dinner money accounts be 
cleared by the end of term. We have now started the 
process of referring parents who are in arrears to our 
collections department. If you are having difficulties 
paying the arrears, please speak to Miss Bramley or 
Mrs Gdaniec regarding this matter.   
 
 

 Number of Lates 

This week so far 122 children have been late for 

school. This is not acceptable, please arrive at school 
on time. This is having a huge effect on your child’s 
attendance and learning outcomes.  
 
Classrooms doors open at 8.40am and learning 
begins at 8.45am prompt. It is your responsibility to 
ensure your child attends on time every day. Please 
help support us to give your child the best start in 

their education by getting to school on 
time! 

 Website 
 
Have you looked at our new website? Please take a 
few minutes to look around it. Click on the link below. 
We have all sorts of information on there, including 
important dates and upcoming events.   
 

https://mellersprimary.co.uk/ 

Milk Payments 
 
If your child would like milk in January, please pay 
cash at the school office. The amount for the term 
is £11.10.  

 

 Pantomime 
 
As you know, we go to the pantomime every year 
and the feedback from the staff at the Playhouse is 
usually really positive about our school.  
Unfortunately, this year the feedback hasn’t been 
good:  there were parents and staff members on 
their phones during the performance (which is 
strictly not allowed) and as an audience we were 
disruptive with people going to the toilet all the way 
through rather than waiting for the interval, children 
had their feet on the seats and people were talking 
loudly during the performance, which spoiled it for 
lots of people.  We are going to have a review of the 
arrangements for next year, so I will let you know 
the outcome of this.   

A Big Thank You! 
 
I would like to end the year by saying a huge thank 
you to all of our parents who continually help and 
support us. I know it has been a busy term and we 
would not be able to do it without you! I hope you 
have an amazing Christmas and a happy new year! 
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